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Updates 
Agricultural and Horticultural Products Regulatory Review  
For information   

On 3 February you met with the Ministers for Food Safety and for the Environment to consider the 
Review recommendations and to discuss implementation. At the meeting, joint ministers agreed 
to:  

• The Review recommendations and to seek Cabinet endorsement of those;

• 

• 

• The Ministry for Regulation working up a project plan for implementation with agencies.

We amended the draft Cabinet paper to reflect these decisions and other points raised by joint 
ministers. An updated copy of the paper was provided to your office on 4 February for Ministerial 
consultation. The paper is due to be lodged on 13 February.  

Contact: Peter Clark, Manager, Regulatory Reviews. Ph:

Early Childhood Education Regulatory Review 
For information 

At Minister Stanford's request, the Ministry for Regulation review team, together with Education 
Review Office, met with her to discuss the findings and recommendations of the review.  

We are continuing to work with Ministry of Education and Education Review Office on the policy 
and legislation programme to inform the March Cabinet paper.  

Contact: Tony Clark, Manager Regulatory Reviews Ph. 

Hairdressing and Barbering Regulatory Review 
For information 

The Hairdressing and Barbering Review is now in the analysis phase following a two week 
engagement period with the industry and regulators. We met with nine hairdressing and barber 
business owners, and six representative organisations and groups. As of 03 February, we have 
received the following questionnaire responses:  

• 49 from business owners

• 31 from hair and barber professionals

• 40 from Environmental Health Officers

• 12 from other interested parties.

Analysis of the written questionnaires is underway and analysis of direct engagement themes 
almost complete. As expected, there is agreement that much of the current regulatory regime is 

S9(2)(a)

S9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(f)(iv)

s 9(2)(f)(iv)

s 9(2)(g)(i)
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Industrial Hemp Regulation 
For information

Following your confirmation of the approach to industrial hemp regulation (MFR2025-001), the 
Ministry will be preparing a Cabinet paper for lodgement in  

Contact: Erin King, Manager – Regulatory Stewardship, Ph: S9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(f)(iv)
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